
 

GDG Dronacharya College of Engineering 

organized a one day workshop “Google Droid” on 

17th August 2016. 27 students from CSIT 

department attended the workshop. The 

objective of the workshop was to introduce them 

to Google Developer Groups (GDG) and GDG 

Dronacharya College of Engineering and to give 

them a platform to explore the opportunity of 

being a team member.  
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